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 Impact: Estimated loss of  

  $1,549,050 to state revenues 

 

Research Analysis 

 

The subcommittee recommendation to HB 3421 provides that from July 1, 2022 through May 

31, 2023, each motor license agent accepting driver license applications for 100% disabled 

veterans or from individuals sixty-five years of age or older is to receive $6 of a 4-year license 

and $8 for an 8-year driver license to be deducted from the daily motor license agent receipts.  

The provisions of this bill are contingent upon the enactment of HB 3419 or SB 1605 (Service 

Oklahoma). 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3421 provides that from July 1, 2022 through May 31, 2023, each motor license agent 

accepting driver license applications for 100% disabled veterans or from individuals sixty-five 

years of age or older is to receive $6 of a 4-year license and $8 for an 8-year driver license to be 

deducted from the daily motor license agent receipts. The provisions of this bill are contingent 

upon the enactment of HB 3419 (Service Oklahoma) 

 

Data from Calendar Year 2021 indicate that approximately 147,259 4-year licenses were issued 

to qualifying individuals and approximately 55,458 8-year licenses were issued.  

 

Based on the provisions of the bill, the potential impact to state revenues would be $883,554 for 

4-year licenses and $665,496 for 8-year licenses, for a total of $1,549,050. These figures are an 

estimate. 

 

Prepared By: Clayton Mayfield 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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